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Applications are due each year by February 28 
for work completed during the year prior 

For more information about the Livable Home 
Tax Credit program, visit 
www.dhcd.virginia.gov/LHTC or call (804)371-
7124. It may be worth it for you to see if you 
qualify. 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Treat 

Did you have the luck of the Irish by attending 
our incredible St. Patrick’s Day celebration?  
We were blessed to have incredibly talented 
young women from the Walker Academy of 
Irish dance perform for us- dancing, flute 
playing and even poetry. We had an 
unexpected large crowd and we enjoyed a tasty 
Irish dinner prepared by Anne and Jim Bright. 
The dancers want to return next year, so if you 
missed them this time, be sure to attend next 
year.   

Donations 

Mike and Nancy Newbill - for St. Patrick’s Day 
activities 

Susan Myers - for the Center’s activities 

M. Arlene Landon - to be used as needed 

Beth Swanner - to be used as needed 

Barbara Vaughan – office supplies 

June Klag – in memory of Ernest Brown, Judy 
Brumley, Paul Brumley, Minnie Whitehurst 
Bishop, and Paul Bishop 

 

King’s Choir 

If you were able to attend the concert we 
advertised in April’s newsletter, perhaps you 
find yourself interested in participating in such a 
community choir. 20 local churches are 
represented in the current group, as well as 
singers from the Hampton Roads area. The 
group rehearses the 1st, 2nd, and 4th Thursdays 
of each month from 10 AM -12 noon and 
Monday evenings from 6:30 – 8PM for those 
with only evening availability. The 3rd Thursday, 
they sing for senior adult and rehabilitation 
facilities. They also sing for Hospice, as well as 
church and civic organizations and sponsor 
several special event concerts annually. 
Rehearsals are located at Calvary Presbyterian 
Church, 150 Kempsville Road, 23503. You may 
visit their website at kingschoir.org for more 
information. This is a non-profit organization 
supported by members and donations of 
individuals who desire to participate. For more 
information you may contact Donna Thomas at 
757-621-2569. 
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